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AUTHORIZATION FOR SECOND PUBLICATION OF THE REQUEST FOR
PROPOSAL

To comply with the federal required process, the Department of Public Safety needs
to hire a company to perform and complete the single audit for the Puerto Rico
Office of Public Safety (OASP, by it acronymous in Spanish), for the fiscal years
FY2025. A single audit is required by DHS and other federal entities to guarantee
compliance with all the federal and state regulations.

The following request for proposals is submitted for your consideration and approval:

DSP-OASP-RFP-2025-004 SINGLE AUDIT FOR FISCAL YEAR 2025.
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